
 

       

    
  

  
04 July 2024 
 
Our ref: API.JCP.2nddayofsportsday 
 
Dear Families 
 
We have had a wonderful Sports Day and have been blessed with great weather.  However, 
tomorrow's events may need to be cancelled as the forecast is predicting a high possibility of rain for 
the majority of the day.  We are still asking for students to attend in their PE kits as we will make a 
final decision in the morning. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

A Pickering 

 
Adam Pickering 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 
 


